
 

 

Academic Year 2022–2023 Scholarship Guidelines 

The Finance Authority of Maine is offering one $1,000 scholarship in conjunction with FAME’s FAFSA 

Help. One scholarship will be awarded to one student selected from entries collected on 

FAMEmaine.com between October 1, 2022 and May 1, 2023. 

Eligibility 

Students must: 

• Be a Maine resident 

• Be enrolled in Title IV eligible school in the fall of 2023 at least half-time. The scholarship cannot 

be deferred. 

• Fill out an entry form at FAMEmaine.com. 

Process 

• Entry is limited to one per person. Duplicate entries will not be considered. In the event of 

duplicate entries, the first entry received will be entered. 

• One winner will be randomly selected from all entrants. 

• Winners will be selected by May 15, 2023. 

• Winners will be sent an award letter by email. 

• To accept the scholarship, winners must return to FAME a signed award letter indicating the 

eligible institution of higher education the student will be attending in the fall of 2023. 

• FAME will send a check for $1,000 made co-payable to the student and the school the second 

week of October. 

• The school must confirm that the student is enrolled at least half-time. If so, the check must be 

endorsed and funds applied to the student account by December 31, 2023. 

Good luck, and don’t forget to file your FAFSA! 


